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March 8,1994

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region III License No. 34-11912-03
Materials Licensing Section g ,_.
ATTN: Patty Pelke
801 Warrenville Road
Lisle, IL 60532-4351

Dear Ms. Pelke:

Your letter of December 10,1991 (Amendment No. 24 to License No. 34-11912-03) revoked
our authorization to use tritium in field studies pending an environmental assessment, pursuant
to 10 CFR 51.21, We have not yet received the results. Please send us the results of your
technical review or inform us when those results will be available.

The investigator who initiated that project has proposed a similar research initiative using
free-living birds. Are you handling these reviews on a case-by-case basis? We would like
to have reasonable assurance that the project could be approved, providing it is
environmentally sound, before significant effort is put into compiling the proposal package.

If you have any questions, please call me at (513) 873-2169.

Kindest regards,

4 Ao

Thomas H. Mohaupt, MS, CHP
University Radiation Safety Officer

XC:

Lawrence Prochaska, Chair, RSC
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